

Full name:

Class:

ONLINE TEST 3 - U1-2

- ENGLISH 9 -



Ms. Anhle

A/ USE OF ENGLISH:

I. Circle the best answer or do as directed: (3pts)

1. Choose the word whose underlined part is pronounced differently from the others:
A. attraction B. artisan C. frame D. handicraft
2. Choose the word whose main stress part is different from the others:
A. fabulous B. reliable C. variety D. forbidden
3. These products are called because they are covered with lacquer.
A. paintings B. drum C. silk D. lacquerware
4. We invited her to go out for dinner, but she
A. went down B. give up C. turned down D. live on
5. we had eaten lunch, we went to Non Nuoc Marble village to buy some souvenirs.
A. After B. Before C. As soon as D. By the time
6. Conical hat making in the village has been passed from generation to generation.
A. up B. on C. to D. down
7. The artisans this statue in bronze.
A. moulded B. cast C. carved D. made
8. Osaka has become one of the "livable" city in the world.
A. more B. most C. much D. better
9. My father started in a small village 10 years ago.
A. teach B. teached C. taught D. teaching
10. Bat Trang is one of the most craft villages of Ha Noi.
A. tradition B. nation C. traditional D. national
11. When we were in Da Nang, we spent a lot of time around and looking at the ancient temples, bridges and houses.
A. wander B. wandering C. wandered D. wanders
12. there are modern knitting machines, the artisans in my village like using traditional looms.
A. So that B. In spite of C. Despite D. Although

II. Supply the correct form of the verbs given in brackets: (1pt)

1. Be quiet! The child (sleep) _____
2. When I came home last night, my old friend (wait) _____ for me.
3. This old building (build) _____ over 20 years ago.
4. My father (just/ return) _____ home from his journey to London.

III. Supply the correct form of the capital words in brackets: (1pt)

1. There are so many places of _____ in Ha Noi that I am not sure I can see them all. (INTERESTING)
2. Sydney, located in the state of New South Wales, Australia, is a city of national and _____ diversity. (CULTURE)
3. A worker who has special skill and training, especially one who makes things is a (n) _____. (ARTS)
4. Bat Trang, one of the most famous _____ village in Ha Noi, Viet Nam, is credited for making pottery. (CRAFTMAN)

B/ READING (3pts)

I. Read the passage below and fill in the gaps with a suitable word from the box: (1pt)

<i>festivals</i>	<i>weather</i>	<i>liveable</i>	<i>educational</i>	<i>trusty</i>
------------------	----------------	-----------------	--------------------	---------------

Kate is living in Melbourne. She feels proud when it became the most (1)city in 2015. According to her, there are many recreational facilities, and the transport system is very reliable. There are also many cultural (2)in a year, which makes her feel great. However, Kate doesn't like the (3)because it is so changeable and may become extremely cold. Kate suggests young people stay in Melbourne because of its (4)opportunities and fantastic nightlife.

II. Read the passage below and answer the questions: (2pts)

Last month, we went to Doi Tam, a village famous for its drum making techniques, in Ha Nam Province. The craft was first introduced to the village in the 8th or 9th century. Today there are more than six hundred drum makers living in Doi Tam village. I was amazed to see big drums in front of every house in the village. People say that it takes four workers three days to make a drum with a diameter of 1.5 metres. To

make a drum, the craftsmen have to follow an eight-stage process. Stretching the drumhead is the most challenging stage since they have to carefully assess the sound it makes. The other steps do not require such high skills. Nowadays, Doi Tam drums are not only famous in Viet Nam but are also sold to other countries such as Laos, Cambodia, Japan, and the USA.

1. When was the craft first introduced to the village?

.....

2. How many stages do the craftsmen have to follow to make a drum?

.....

3. Are Doi Tam drums sold to Japan, and the USA?

.....

4. Where is Doi Tam village?

.....

C. WRITING: (2pts) Rewrite the sentences below, using given words or doing as directed:

1. No one in the class is taller than Nam.

Nam

2. This department store is an attraction in my city because the products are of good quality. (Using **So**)

.....

3. Why don't you start doing a sport? (**TAKE**)

Have you thought about a sport?

4. Despite being expensive, we bought this hand-embroidered picture.

Although